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We are pleased to inform you 
that Ms Fletcher is now ‘Head of 
School’ for Wimboldsley and will 
work four days a week. The full 
Leadership and Management 
structure is on the website and this 
also now includes Ms Gowing as 
having responsibility for the Junior 
classes to aid the running of mixed year groups 
and links with the Federation. 
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VIRTUAL ASSEMBLY
Congratulations to all the rosette winners this week.
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Kemal Sirimsu	 Lola - HC

Mia Jones	 Sophia - Acorns

Corey Maddocks	 Caydee Darlington

Isabelle Lowe	 Aaron Bishop

Millie Pleavin	 Jack Wynne

Jonathon Harkness	 Jack McCreaddie

Bobby Franklin	  Kaitlyn Smart

Joey Foley	 Millie Ashton

AJ Cotelo	 Tilly HardingEXECEXEC
HEADHEAD

Reminder that school finishes for SUMMER on 
WEDNESDAY 21st JULY at 1pm
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Welcome Back
Welcome back everyone! We hope that you all had a restful Easter break and managed 
to be out in the sunshine and enjoy that some of the restrictions are being loosened. We 
have begun with our reset programme, commencing with phase 2 for the children, who 
have all returned raring to go in school.

Well Done to class classes 6F and 5/6W 
who restarted their swimming lessons this 
week. They all enjoyed being back in the 
water and learning and developing their 
swimming skills- Well Done

FRIDAY MAY 7th
Please come to school 
wearing clothes with a 
number on it. We will be 
doing lots of activities 

throughout the day to do with numbers. This is in aid of 
NSPCC so please bring a donation of 50p per family.



What a fabulous first week back!
What a fabulous first week back!


